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                                                 Thursday 16th June 2022 

This term 
We have a very busy few weeks ahead. Please take time to read the diary dates. Year 6 events are highlighted in 
yellow. We have a school fayre, a play, a prom, high school visits, the Y6 Leavers’ Service to name a few!  
 

Ofsted and School Jubilee Day 
Thank you to the parents/carers who commented positively  
on the parents/carers questionnaire during our Ofsted  
Inspection on 24 & 25 May. Remember, we have an open door 
policy; this means that parents/carers can come and speak to us  
about worries or concerns about your child…and also come  
and let us know about the positives. If your child is worrying  
about anything, please pick up the phone and speak to myself,  
Mrs Aston (SENCO & Deputy Head) or one of our pastoral team  
(Mrs Gott or Mrs Southern). If we do not know, we cannot do 
anything about it – let us know.  
Our Ofsted report will be published in 30 working days.   
 
On the last day term children in school enjoyed a Queen’s  
Jubilee Celebration with a picnic lunch, bouncy castle, ice  
cream and a little gift from MSM. We hope that your child  
enjoyed it! Photographs can be found on our school facebook  
page. Our next celebration event will be on Wednesday 13th  
July when we have our Summer Fayre. We will have a bouncy  
castle, this will be chargeable and so a consent button/shop 
has been added to Arbor (SEE OVER). 
 

Year 4  
Well done to Year 4 for their resilience during their  

Multiplication Checks this week. We are very proud of you!  😊     
 

Y6 Prom 
Prom tickets (for children) are on sale now via Arbor at £8. It  
Will take place at the Parochial Hall 6pm-8pm. All parents must  
collect their child from the hall at 8pm prompt. No child can  
walk home alone at that time. We would love to see all of our  
Y6 children there, speak to us if there is a problem. 
 

Y6 Performance – School of Rock 
Y6 will perform the MSM School of Rock on stage at the  
Parochial Hall on Tuesday 5th July 2pm or 6pm. They are so  
excited! Tickets will be on sale at £3 for adults and £1 for  
children from Monday at the office. CASH ONLY. There will be a  
raffle to go towards costs of the production and drinks on sale.  
We hope that you can support this event. Anyone can come.  
Tickets sold from Monday on a first come, first served basis –  
cash to be sent to the office please.  
 
 
Mrs N Wood, Headteacher 
 

 

Diary Dates 
Year 6 Events Highlighted in yellow 
 
Tuesday 21st June  
Year 6 Talk - Choices 
Nursery (New Starters) Parents’ Meeting 4pm-5pm 
 
Wednesday 22nd June  
Y1 to Middleton Railway 
KS2 Girl’s Football Tournament @ St Bartholomew’s 
 
Monday 27th June – Y3 Beekeeper Visitor 
 
Friday 1st July – Last day at MSM for children going to 
Rodillian High School 
 
Friday 1st July – Year 5 and 6 Sports Day 
Friday 8th July – Year 3 and 4 Sports Day  
Friday 15th July – Year 1 and 2 Sports Day 
 
Tuesday 5th July – Y6 Performance at the Parochial 
Hall – 2pm and 6pm. Tickets available from Monday.  
 
Thursday 7th July – Year 6 Leavers’ Service @ St 
Mary’s Church 1pm-2pm 
 
Friday 8th July – Non-Uniform Day – bring a bottle. 
 
Monday 18th July and Tuesday 19th July – Morning 
Transition for children going to Nursery 
 
Monday 18th July and Tuesday 19th July – Reception, 
Y1, Y2, Y3, Y4 and Y5 Transition Days (move up to new 
class) 
 
Monday 18th July & Tuesday 19th July – Y6 Road Safety 
Transition Project with the Road Safety Team 
 
Tuesday 19th, Wednesday 20th & Thursday 21st July   
Y6 Transition Days for children going to Royds – go 
straight there do not come to MSM. Go in Primary 
School Uniform. Lunch provided. 8.30am start. 
 
Thursday 21st July – Y6 Prom @ the Parochial Hall 
6pm-8pm. Parents do not stay. 
 
PLEASE NOTE THAT THE COCKBURN SCHOOLS WILL 
NOT BE HAVING TRANSITION DAYS BEFORE THE 
SUMMER.  
 
 
 
 

http://www.middletonstmarys.co.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

After School Clubs 
After school clubs started last week. They will run for 5 weeks only.  They will run for 5 weeks. Children 
doing sport clubs need to bring a kit from home on their club day. All clubs finish at 4pm.  
 

Reports 

Your child will be bringing home their school report on Friday 8th July. There will be a report comment slip 
inside if you wish to make a comment. There will be an opportunity to speak to your child’s current teacher 
about the report on Monday 18th July, straight after school IN THEIR CLASSROOM – PLEASE DROP IN - LAST 
ENTRY 4.45PM. You may also want to meet your child's new class teacher.  
  

TRANSITION DAYS 

We are just finalising classes and staff for next year, we hope to let you know soon. On Monday 18th and 
Tuesday 19th July; Reception, Year 1, 2, 3, 4 and 5 children will come to school as usual and go to their 
current class and they will then move up to their next class for the day. We will let you know more 
information nearer the time.  

 

Vacancies 

We have two vacancies in school starting in September at the start of the new school year. One post is one 
to one support in the Foundation Stage (Reception/Nursery) and one is for a teaching assistant in Key Stage 
1 or 2. Application packs will be available to collect from the office from Friday 17th June or can be emailed 
out. Please email enquiries@msmleeds.co.uk  
Hours: 33h Term time only 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

                                          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Middleton St Mary’s CE (VC) Primary School would like to invite you to our 

 

 

Wednesday 13th July 2022 3.15pm until 4.45pm 
 

The School Council would like us to have a ‘Trim Trail’ again so we will be fundraising through our 
summer fayre. We have lots of things for you and your family to enjoy…. 

• A bouncy castle will be on site all day. Year R, 1, 2 and 3 pupils can ‘bounce’ during the school day for £1.50 (consent on 
Arbor and £1.50 to be sent paid in advance in the ‘school shop’. 

• Hot dogs, drinks and Ice creams 

• A wide variety of class stalls and games to entertain you – hook a duck, teddy tombola, score a goal etc.  

• Our very popular grown-ups only tombola for you to win some fizz 

• Face Painting for only £1 and tattoos 

• Refreshments and home-made cakes (donations on the day please) 
 

Remember the fayre will start once children have been released from class to enable staff to go to their stalls. Do be prompt to 
collect your children so the fayre can begin on time. Thank you. 
 

PLEASE SEND IN ANY DONATIONS- TOMBOLA PRIZES, UNWANTED GIFTS, TEDDIES, 
CHOCOLATES… 

Sorry, no external stalls on this day – all profits to go towards the Trim Trail. 
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